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" The disposal of solid waste management in the State, fo some extent has been quite
critical due to unavailability of appropriate dumping grounds. This problem hasb further
accentuated with the latest development at the Marchak Dumping Ground.

As such, after detailed deliberations the officials of UDHD/Forests/GMC, a joint
inspection was conducted, whereby a land covering an area of 3.44 acres has been
identified at Bhasmey Reshi below Chameray Bhir along the Rangpo — Rorathang Road. This
appears to be forestTand. T e

PCCF cum Secretary, Forests may kindly examine and put up a detailed proposal as
acquisition of this land is of immediate concern. Secretary, LRDM may kindly see enroute.
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PCCF cym Secretary, Forests
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